
20 August 2024

NZL to Announce HY24 Result - Webinar Details

New Zealand Rural Land Company (NZL.NZX), will host an Investor Webinar to discuss its unaudited interim financial results for 
the six months ending 30 June 2024 at NZST 11:30am on Friday, 30 August 2024.

The Company’s results will be released by 5:00pm on Thursday, 29 August 2024.

Please access this webinar by using the link below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81916995254?pwd=mrNevg4xdiS8u2CPjJnXhy17xMrbYB.1

We appreciate your ongoing support.

Yours faithfully,

Richard Milsom      
Mobile: 021 274 2476 
Email: richard@nzrlm.co.nz
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